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Summer    Week 4 – 12.05.23 
 

After another long weekend, the children have come back with their usual enthusiasm! 

Dodging the rainfall, the children continue to enjoy the outside area as the weather 

warms. Every day seems like a beach day, as the children are showing 

their sharing and team working skills in the sand pit. Elsewhere, the 

children have been learning all about planting and what seeds need to 

grow. The children are very excited to see what might grow over the 

next few weeks.  

 

In other areas the children have been making beautiful rabbits from 

different materials, fish tanks out of recycled resources and finishing off 

the bunting for our Garden Party on Saturday. We have also introduced 

our brand new ‘Tuck Shop’. Children now choose a certain number of 

coins to pay for their snack each day. This is a great way to support their 

understanding that numbers relate to different quantities and a fun way to 

introduce them to using money, especially in the day of everything being 

‘Contactless.’ 

 

In cooking this week, the children loved making cheesy vegetable pasta and especially 

enjoyed eating it afterwards. There was so much left over that even 

the adults got to have some for lunch! Again, this was a fabulous 

way to get children to talk about different types of vegetables and 

trying new foods.  The children were also lucky to use the shakers 

in music, shaking to the beat and a change in tempo.  

 

Things to Note 

 

Number of the Week 

Next week our special number is . 

 

If you are out and about or just at home, please point out this digit to your child and show 

them the quantity it relates to. Maybe it’s four cakes, or four fingers, or four cars. Feel 

free to send in any pictures relating to our special number.  

 

Lost Balance Bike 



On Tuesday, a purple balance bike went missing from just outside 

the Nursery on Elsinore Road.  It was only left for a few moments. 

If anyone knows of its whereabouts, please do talk to a member of 

the Nursery staff as you will make a little 3-year-old, very happy 

again! It may have been that the bike was taken by mistake, as we 

have a purple pedal Frog bike in the bike storage area, which has 

not been moved in the last few days.    

 

Travel Agents 

We are setting up a travel agent. If you have any donations such as bags, 

small suitcases, tickets, brochures, maps, flags, globe etc.....  THANK YOU!  

 

Early Years Garden Party 
Our Early Years Garden Party is tomorrow! 

Please be aware that parents and carers are responsible for their own children with 

regard to what they eat and where they are playing at this event. 

 

Thank you for all the support you have shown over the last few weeks. We look forward 

to seeing you on Saturday!  

If you are kindly baking for the café, please list all ingredients and attach this to your 

contribution. 

 

Crocs 
Thank you for remembering not to put your children in Crocs! 

 

Save the Date! 

This year’s beach trip for Early Phase is on Wednesday 5th July. More information will 

follow. Please note, for children in Nursery to come on the trip, they will need to have a 

parent with them. 

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone and hope to see as many as you as possible at the 

garden party!  

 

Katrina, Sophie, Tracey, Liz, and Fiona 


